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On October 3, 2016 Provost Gary Perry disseminated a memo (“Sustained Performance Evaluation 
Policy”) which outlined university adoption of and procedures for a sustained performance evaluation 
(SPE) of tenured faculty. As part of that policy, College Faculty Assemblies were charged with appointing 



The Committee shall consider all requests by faculty members undergoing SPE review that have 


